
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 18 OF 2013 

Our Ref:  MT/PYD/70/02  
 

18 June 2013 
 
 

Seismic Survey South of Malta  
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta informs mariners that the Research Vessel 
Minerva Uno will be carrying out a Site Survey south of Malta 
 
Weather permitting the survey is scheduled to start on the 23rd June 2013 and is expected to last 
until 15 July 2013. 
 
The Survey will be carried out between the following positions: 
 

TURN POINT  Latitude (N)     Longitude (E) 
               

1.   034° 32’.96      014° 35’.35  
2.   034° 31’.54      014° 48’.80  
3.   034° 38’.30      014° 49’.89  
4.   034° 48’.65      014° 38’.99  
5.   034° 48’.62      014° 30’.28  
6  034° 43’.86      014° 23’.78  
7  034° 32’.96      014° 35’.35  

 
The above vessel will be towing a seismic cable 1 Nautical Mile long. 
 
Mariners are instructed to navigate with caution when in the vicinity and to keep as a minimum 2 
Nautical Miles away from the research vessel Minerva Uno’s working area. 
  
 
Charts Affected: 4301, 4302 
 
 
 


